
From: Aaron
To: McKay, Conor
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Molinari - Boulder Lane
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 12:44:21 PM

Conor,
 
I am Casey Molinari’s next door neighbor on Boulder Lane and I would like to speak with you about
his fence project.  Casey took the fence down last April and we have not been able to let our dog run
free in the backyard since then in addition to our loss of privacy.  Casey tells us that the permit is still
in review.  I’d also like to speak with you about this as well as the height of the proposed 10 foot
fence.  You can reach me at 707-486-1934.  Thank you.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

mailto:CTMcKay@srcity.org
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986


From: Kristine Henry
To: McKay, Conor
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Backyard fence replacement on Boulder
Date: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 2:42:19 PM

Hi Conor,

We received your notice of a public meeting and wanted to comment on the Boulder fence
with an email.
We live on Newanga Avenue.  We want you to know that we support the construction of
backyard fencing of various heights as proposed by Casey Meister. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kris and Rick Henry
5125 Newanga Ave
Santa Rosa CA 95405
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